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Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 1st May, we would like to invite parents and carers into school for an experience day with 
their children. The sessions on this day are aimed at children sharing their learning and environment with 
their grown-up. We will also set up some activities for children to do with their grown-ups as well as 
projects for grown-ups to help us develop our outdoor spaces. The sessions are 10:45am to 11:45am and 
1:45 am to 2:45pm. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you plan to attend and which session you 
would like to attend.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into Early Years.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Miss Perkins 

EYFS Lead  
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